
 
Lake Shore and Anchor Bay School Districts are partnering  

to offer an exciting summer enrichment opportunity 
 for your family! 

 

We invite you to be a host family for this year’s   

SUMMER WORLD CULTURE CAMP 
July 17-August 4, 2017 

9:00-3:45 
For current 3rd-5th grade students 

Your child can attend a free enrichment camp from  
Monday through Friday for three weeks! 

 
The program pairs host families and their 3rd-5th grade child with a 
5th grade student from China.  Your child attends day camp for three 
weeks. Weeks one and three are at Masonic Heights Elementary 
School in the Lake Shore School District and week two will be at 
Lighthouse Elementary in the Anchor Bay School District (free bus 
transportation is provided) 
 
Week 1- The Chinese students stay at the dorm and get to know their American 
friends during day camp.   
 
Weeks 2 and 3- The Chinese students will live with the host families to share in a 
family cultural experience after day camp and on weekends. 
 
Highlights of Camp- At camp, American students will have morning enrichment 
classes while the Chinese students work on their English speaking skills.  In the 
afternoon, the schedule is full of fun activities and field trips for all the students 
to enjoy together! 
 
For more information visit:  http://summerforeignculturecamp.weebly.com 
 
Drop off, mail, fax or email your application to: 
 
Deb Wilson 
James Rodgers Elementary School 
21601 L'Anse Street 
St. Clair Shores, MI 48081 
Fax:  586-285-8604 
dwilson@lsps.org 
 
Questions, please contact Deb Wilson at (586) 285-8637 or dwilson@lsps.org  
 

Parent informational meeting: Tuesday, April 18th at 6:00 
Masonic Heights Cafeteria 
 
 

 

 

 
Wondering about what it 
will be like to host a 
student from the other 
side of the world?  
 
Here are quotes from host 
families that attended the 
camp:  
 
 

“I wanted to thank all of you 
for the wonderful three week 
camp!   Hosting Phillip and 
Lucy was absolutely a 
memorable and rewarding 
experience. They were 
wonderful children and we 
really enjoyed having them in 
our home. We felt the camp 
was very well run, and the 
opportunities for all the great 
field trips with the Chinese 
students was a real treat for 
our kids. Even though we are 
not Lake Shore students, we 
felt very welcome.” 
 
 
 
First of all, thank you for all 
your hard work, this was a 
great experience for our 
whole family.  Beth has been 
crying on and off all day 
since Betty left, we are 
already looking forward to 
seeing her in 2014.” 
 
 
 
“Thank you! 
It was a great experience 
hosting Ella and Henry.   
They are very much missed!” 
 

http://summerforeignculturecamp.weebly.com/

